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Recommendations 

That Te Poari Mātauranga receive the update on the Quality Management System stocktake. 

 

Purpose 

To provide an update to Te Poari Mātauranga on progress with the stocktake of the Quality 
Management System (QMS). 

 

Commentary 

At a special Academic Board meeting of 26 June, it was determined that confirmation was required 
that Academic Board had sufficient oversight of Unitec’s QMS. 

A progress update was provided to the November Academic Board meeting. As indicated in that 
update, ongoing refinement was required to ensure that Academic Board would have appropriate 
oversight. While this work has continued, progress has been slower than anticipated. 

 

Next Steps 

Complete the QMS stocktake and present the findings and any recommendations from the review to 
Academic Board at its February 2020 meeting. 

The recommendations will include that a set of proposed workplans for Academic Board and a 
number of its subcommittes be adopted which, if implemented, will provide assurance that there is 
sufficient oversight of the QMS by Academic Board. 

 

Attachments 
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